
 
 

 

 

 

Date: May 6, 2024 
 

 Drinking Water Advisory for 200 Timber Drive Lake Country CO-OP 
 
Monday, May 6, the Town of Nipawin shut off a water main feeding CO-OP on Timber Drive so 
they could replace a valve in their building. 
Due to the nature of the work, the water distribution to their building cannot be ensured to be 
always safe and therefore a Drinking Water Advisory will be issued for 200 Timber Drive. 
 
A Drinking Water Advisory means: 
 

▪ Boil all water used for drinking purposes for at least one 1-minute (rolling boil) 
prior 
   to use 
▪ Boil water that will be  used for other activities where it may be ingested, including: 
▪ Brushing teeth or soaking false teeth 

 ▪ Dishwashing, unless sanitized in another fashion 
 ▪ Washing fruits and vegetables 
 ▪ Hot or cold beverages 
 ▪ Ice cubes 
 ▪ Ensure that younger children and infants are sponge bathed  

▪Typically, you do not need to boil water for other household purposes. Adults,   
  adolescents and older children may shower, bath and wash using tap water, but  
  should avoid swallowing water. 

   ▪ Laundry should not be affected 
 
Once the water has been evaluated and is deemed safe for human consumption, a notice will be 
issued to lift the advisory.  
 
If you require any additional information, please contact the town office at (306) 862-9866 or the 
Utilities Supervisor (306) 862-7903. 
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